
 

G.I. Wanna Talk About Autism 
 

Are You an Autistic Adult (18 years or older) or Parent of an Autistic Adult? 
 

If you answered YES, then you might be able to participate in a Research Study to learn about how 

to better support autistic individuals with gastrointestinal (GI) symptoms. You can be in the study 

yourself or your parent or caregiver can answer questions for you. 
 

If you are interested in being a part of our study, go to the website 

www.GIWannaTalkAboutAutism.com to fill out the survey. Joining this study involves completing 

one 10-minute online survey. There is no payment for this completing this survey. 
 
This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the US Department of Health and Human 
Services (HHS) under award UT2MC39440, the Autism Intervention Research Network on Physical Health. The information, content, 

and/or conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the official position of, nor should any endorsements be 
inferred by HRSA, HHS, or the US Government. This study is also supported by the Autism Science Foundation. 

 
 

 
 

You can participate if you 

✓ Are 18 years or older 

✓ Identify as autistic or have 

adult child with autism 

✓ Live in USA 

✓ Can read English 

 

 
For More Information please contact principal 
investigator (main researcher): 
Calliope Holingue at Holingue@KennedyKrieger.org  
or 443-691-1125  

 

Kennedy Krieger Institute 

 

Gastrointestinal (GI) symptoms are health problems that affect your stomach and intestines. They 
are common and can really affect your life. There is not a lot of research about GI symptoms in 
autistic adults. We are doing this study to develop and refine recommendations for how to improve 
the gastrointestinal health of autistic adults. 
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Alt text: Photo of woman sitting on a bed, with her 
right hand on her belly, as if in pain. 
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